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OCEANIA CHAMPIONSHIPS 2010 
NZIHA Executive announce that the 2010 Oceania Inline Hockey Championships will 
be held in New Plymouth in April 2010. On completion of the tender process there 
was only one submission received. This was from the New Plymouth Club. The dates 
for the event will be finalised shortly and advised to members and clubs. NZIHA have 
been advised that Oceania Artistic and Speed will be held in Wanganui and Hastings 
respectively in July 2010. 

 

REFEREE'S AVAILABLE TO OFFICIATE AT NZ NATIONAL 
CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
Referees are asked to submit their names if they are available to referee at 
NZ National Championships. NZIHA in association with the NZIHA 
Referee Committee advise that there are requirements for full time referees 
as well asreferees also travelling with family memebers or teams to assist 
with officiating duties in New Plymouth from September 26 to October 4th. 
Please email your interest to nz.inline@gmail.com. Your details will be 
forwarded to the Referee Chairperson. 
 
 
WILDCARD APPLICATIONS for NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Club teams who wish to be considered for WILDCARD entries for National 
Championships should declare their interest immediately in writing to the NZIHA  
Based on information received from regional committees there maybe wildcard 
opportunities in the following grades: 

Under 10 (1 team)  will give 6 teams in total 

Under 12 (1 team)  will give  6 teams in total 

Under 14 (1 team) will give 8 teams in total 

Under 16 (2 teams) will give 8 teams in total 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE 
Registration of all players aged 16 and over who wish to be eligible to attend NZ 
National Championships must be completed by July 31st, 2009. Registrations and 
payment can be accepted up to midnight on July 31st. If payments are to be 
made by internet banking, please contact for account details. 
Email Request Here: ACCOUNT NUMBER REQUEST 
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Under 18 (2 teams) will give 8 teams in total 

Premier ( to be advised) 

Senior (possibly two 3rd placed teams) to give 8 teams in total 

Women (Accept all teams to give 5 in total) 

Applications for WILDCARDS will be accepted from club secretaries and close on 
Augsut 15th. The successful applicants will be notified by August 24th. 

NZIHA reserve the right, based on the standard of teams, not to fill all positions with 
wildcard applications. The successful wildcard applications will be determined by the 
performance of the team in thier grade in their regional championships. 

Email you applications to nz.inline@gmail.com 
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